
+Trm ffi *iq
N EPAL MOU NTAIN EERING ASSOGIATION

Ref. No.60 1072-73 Date: 6 September 2015

Masumi Karaki
President
Nagano Mountaineering Association

On behalf of Nepal Mountaineering Association (NMA), I would like to express
our sincere thank to you and Nagano Mountaineering Association for (NMA-
Japan) for the generous support. Your initiative to link NMA's Noble program i.e
Mountaineering Disaster Relief and Educational Support Fund (MDRES-Fund)
with NMA-Nepal is really appreciative. As you know NMA's one of the
objectives is support to the families of deceased mountaineers and our alone
effort is not enough to meet this objective. That's why we have coordinated
with well wishers around the world and as a result, interest expressed to us to
be the part of this noble program is appreciative.

Ang Tshering Sherpa
President
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